
   
Grades 6-8 Announcements   

 

Good Morning Students and Staff!  Today is Monday, January 9, 2017   

 

Lunch today will be Sloppy Joe’s, Pork & Beans, and Fruit 

 

1.   All Volleyball girls:  Volleyball pictures will be Wednesday, January 11th at 3:00 so 

make sure you bring your volleyball uniform to school and I will be passing out orders 

forms to the coaches. 

 

2.   All 8th graders:  you will be having a meeting on Wednesday, January 18th in the old 

gym at 8:00 with Jostens. 

 

3.   To all yearbook members:  Yearbook meeting for today is canceled.  

 

4.   If you are an 8th grader that is interested in HS football and missed Friday’s meeting, I 

have practice schedules here in the office. 

 

5.   The make-up band and chorus concert will be held Tuesday, Jan 17th at 1:30 in the 

South Campus New Gym.  Students are to dress nice like they would have for the 

previously scheduled concert.  

 

  PBIS Message of the Week:   Hallways and Common Areas 

When in the hallways, stay on the right and move to class promptly taking a direct route. Be 

mindful of your volume level, use appropriate language, and be respectful to others. Keep 

your lockers clean, pick up after yourself and have your agendas at all times. 
 
 

Could the following student please come to the office after the pledge:   

 

 
 

Happy Birthday to the following students:  Jazzmine Spoor 

 

 

Please join me for a moment of silence at the time (20).  Thank you.  Now please 

stand for the pledge (5).  I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of 

America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible, 

with Liberty and Justice for all.  

 

 

Thank You and have a great day. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

  


